
During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13




September 15th - Now a noon dismissal to allow for professional development related to our new
science program.  All buses will run at dismissal except for Centennial.
October 6th - Now a noon dismissal to allow a half-day professional development to dig into the data
provided by the first iReady benchmark diagnostic.  All buses will run at dismissal except for Centennial.
October 9th - This is a full day professional development opportunity that was originally set for the
following Monday.  The 16th is now a regular school day.
March 12th remains the tentative date for St. Robert's confirmation.  The school will dismiss at noon. 
 However, because there was a change in bishops, we are still waiting for this date to be confirmed by
the Archdiocese.  I will let you know when that happens.

Dear SJR Families,
Happy August!  It's hard to believe that school will begin in a few short weeks.  I am truly looking forward to
seeing you and your children again!  I wanted to reach out with some information that will assist in your
planning the beginning of the year.

Calendar
The dates that I was waiting to confirm are now set.  There are a few things that are different about the
current calendar than the tentative calendar that was sent home in the spring:

***Please note that an adult has to be present at the bus stop in the afternoons for a student to be released
from the bus.

The New Family Orientation on August 16th at 6:30p.m. will be preceded by a used uniform sale in the
library.  A reminder that the summer uniform was updated to include either all white or all black sneakers. 
 The Family Handbook is being updated to reflect this.

We've fielded a few calls about buses.  This information comes directly from your child's school district.  If
you do not hear something by the third week in August, please be in touch with them directly.
Please read on for more information.  Know that your family remains in my prayers and that I can't wait to
see you!  
Mrs. Durkin                                             
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Important Dates
August 16th - 6:30p.m. New Family Orientation at
SJR in the cafeteria.  The used uniform sale in the
library will begin at 5:45 for new families who plan to
attend the orientation.  Families of returning
students are welcome to purchase items from 6:30-
7:30p.m.

August 29th - First Day of School for Grades 5-8. 
 Visiting Day for Pre-K and Kindergarten.  Back to
school Night for Parents with students in grades 5-8
will begin at 7:00p.m.

August 30th - First Day of School for Grades 1-4.
Visiting Day for Pre-K and Kindergarten. Back to
school Night for Parents with students in grades K-4
will begin at 7:00p.m.

August 31st - All students report to school!  The
Home and School Association has a lovely Water Ice
Dance Party scheduled for them in the afternoon.

Students who will be entering grades Pre-K through
first continue to gather on the playground to have
fun with classmates and new friends.  They will be
meeting on Aug. 10th and 24th at 6:30p.m. and on
August 15th at 10:00a.m.  to wrap up this summer
session.  Thank you to Mrs. Moran for her help with
this fun time!

Home and School
Information

September is a very busy month and the HSA
already has a lot of fun favorites back on the
schedule....the Family Movie Night and the Covered
Dish Dinner just to name a few.  Right now, I wanted
to highlight the SJR CYO& HSA Golf Outing that will
take place on Friday, September 22nd.  Please
check out the following pages so you can sign up to
golf, sponsor the event, and/or attend the dinner.  
 What a great way to enjoy an afternoon and
evening and support our school and CYO sports!








